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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to invite you to our ‘Stay and Play’ sessions.  These sessions provide an 
opportunity for you to engage in a variety of activities with your child. 
 
Morning sessions will run from 9.30 am to 10.30 am and afternoon sessions will be from 2.00 pm 
to 3.00 pm 
 
We will be starting these the week beginning 24th April 2017. 
 
There will be four spaces for each ‘Stay and Play’ timeslot.  Sign-up sheets will be in the foyer 
where you sign your children in at the beginning of each session. 
 
Please sign up for one session only in order to give as many children as possible the opportunity 
to invite a guest along. We can only accommodate one guest per child. 
 
The children are looking forward to sharing their learning experiences with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
The Nursery Team 


